
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM: RYAN OVENELL, DIRECTOR OF ASSESSMENT AND TECHNOLOGY

SUBJECT: COMMITMENT AGREEMENT WITH K-20 AND OSPI

DATE: October 5, 2021

TYPE: ACTION REQUIRED

Stanwood-Camano School District utilizes K-20 network for our Telecommunications
Services and as our Internet Service Provider.  As we have done in years past, we are
seeking to enter an agreement with K-20 and OSPI to allow them to apply for an E-Rate
discount on our behalf. This authorization covers funding through June 30, 2024

We are seeking permission to enter this  agreement with K-20 and OSPI, which would span
funding years from July 1st, 2022 through June 30th, 2024.

Recommendation:

We recommend the board move to approve the agreement with K-20 and OSPI to allow
them to apply for E-Rate discounts on our behalf.












